Town of Sneads CDBG-MIT Public Hearing Minute Excerpts May 23, 2022 5:00PM

Mike Weeks, Council President, called the Special Meeting of the Town Council to order at 5:00 P.M. Roll Call was requested of all participants.

The Town Council then opened the Public Hearing regarding the Town's proposed CDBG-MIT application. The hearing was properly noticed in the Jackson County Times newspaper.

The program and proposed project were briefly explained to those in attendance by Town Manager, Lee Garner.

The floor was then opened for public comment. With no one wishing to comment, the Public Hearing was closed.

TOWN CLERK

DATE